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Vážené kolegyně, vážení kolegové, Szanowni Państwo Koledzy, sehr geehrte Kollegen, 

 

Dear esteemed participants of the ACC Forum workshop on the current and immensely 

important topic of "AI in Practice - Its Contribution to the Development of the Euroregion 

Nisa"! 

Allow me to warmly welcome you to Liberec on behalf of the management of the Technical 

University of Liberec. It is a great honor for us to host such a significant event that focuses on 

the key area of artificial intelligence and its practical application for the development of our 

common region. 

The cooperation between universities within the Euroregion Nisa has a long-standing and 

strong tradition at our university. We consider it extremely valuable and beneficial for all 

participants. I believe that this workshop will be another step towards strengthening these ties 

and finding new joint projects. 

Looking at the rich program, I am convinced that very interesting and inspiring lectures and 

discussions await you. I hope that during this meeting you will establish many new and useful 

contacts that will enrich your work and contribute to the further development of the Euroregion 

Nisa. 

In conclusion, allow me to wish you a pleasant and stimulating stay in our beautiful city  

of Liberec. I believe that you will take away not only valuable insights but also pleasant 

memories. 

Thank you for your attention, and I wish you a successful workshop! 

Dziękuję za uwagę i życzę udanego warsztatu! 

Vielen Dank für Ihre Aufmerksamkeit und ich wünsche Ihnen einen erfolgreichen Workshop! 

 

Miroslav Žižka 

 


